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29 November 2024 
 

To: The Parents of A Level Environmental Students 
 
Dear Parent, 

 

Envirormtsal Science trip to Chester Zoo – Friday 13th December  2024 (Ref:079 24) 
 
To support the A Level Environmental Science  course, the department has organised a trip 
to Chester Zoo on Friday  13 December  2025.  Whilst visiting Chester Zoo, students will 
take part in the itinerary below:  

8.30 - Arrival Liverpool one bus station 
9.45 – Arrive at Chester Zoo 
11:00 – Conservation workshop 
12:00 - Lunch 
16:00 – Departure 
17:15 – Return to Liverpool one bus station 

Your son/daughter will be required to bring a packed lunch or money for lunch at the food 
court.  

It will not be necessary for your son/daughter to wear school attire, although they must 
present themselves smartly and respectfully and wear comfortable shoes for walking. 

The cost of this visit is £10.00, which covers the price of entrance fees, if you would like 
your son/daughter to take part in this trip, please make the payment of £10.00 by 6th 
Dec 2024.  Payment can be made by Parentpay, please contact the Finance Department if 
you do not already have a ParentPay account.   

A copy of your son/daughter’s medical information will be taken on this trip.  Please inform 
the College immediately if there have been any changes regarding your son/daughter’s 
medical history since you last completed a medical form.  If your son/daughter uses an 
inhaler or carries an EpiPen, they must ensure that they bring it with them on the day.  
Failure to do so, will result in your son/daughter not participating on the trip. 

We are required by our Insurers to remind you that the cost of non-accidental damage 
caused by any pupil whilst on the trip will be charged to the parents concerned.   

If your son/daughter would like to attend Chester Zoo lanterns after the trip is complete, 
there will be an additional cost of £20.00. On parent pay please pay the full amount for both 
parts of the trip is £30.00. Payment of £30.00will be evidence that they are staying for this 
and will return to Liverpool one bus station at approx. 8.30pm 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

If you have any queries, or require any further information, or you feel that there are 
any personal circumstances which may make the nature and location of this trip 
challenging to your son or daughter, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
College. 

I trust that you will encourage your son/daughter to attend this educational and enjoyable 
activity. 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Wheadon 
 

 


